
SWINDON SPORTS FORUM 

AGM FINANCIAL REPORT 2020 

 

 

We had an opening balance of £39598.70 as at 1 November 2019, we received 

£18000 from the Community Initiative Fund – administered by SBC, plus Bank 

interest of £31.97. 

 

We have paid venue hire, refreshments, insurance, advertising, Website and Facebook 

adverts and organised, Talented Athletes Academies, Senior Games and supported 

SBC Summer Activity Packs. 

 

During this exceptional Financial Year we have only been able to award grants of 

£7504.15 to various Sports Clubs. 

 

Taking all this into account, we now have a closing balance of £48066.30 

. 

I would also like to thank Alan Winter who has audited the Accounts and who has no 

connection with the SSF except as Auditor. 

 

If anyone would like a copy of the Accounts please e mail chris@wiltssport.org  and 

he will send you a copy. 

 

I am happy to stand again as Treasurer. 

 

Sue Gravell 

Treasurer 
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